


From: SANTE-B2-TOBACCO-CONTROL@ec.europa.eu <SANTE-B2-TOBACCO-
CONTROL@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 4:44 PM 
To: @jazmp.si> 
Subject: Follow-up nicotine pouches survey 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your help in disseminating our request and survey on tobacco-free nicotine 
pouches to the EMACOLEX group.  
 
Within the original deadline of 15 September, we received a total of five replies to the survey 
and we would like to thank the members of EMACOLEX group that participated for their 
comprehensive and very informative replies. Although we have a better understanding of the 
topic, we aim at having a fuller picture of the EU regulation of nicotine pouches. In this context, 
we have discussed internally the possibility to extend the survey through a new request to the 
EMACOLEX group with a new deadline (31st of October). We would then appreciate if you could 
forward our new request to your colleagues. The survey is still available here. 
 
To encourage as many members as possible to reply (and provide them with some inspiration), 
we have prepared a summary, as well as a compilation of all the replies, that we would be happy 
to share with the group. These could also be a good starting point for a possible follow up and 
discussion at your next meeting.  
However, we would like to check with you what are your internal rules concerning the 
disclosure of such information and to verify whether we would need the permission of the 
respondents in order to share these replies within your group. Thank you in advance for your 
advice on this issue and possible assistance (if needed) with obtaining the colleagues’ 
agreements with the disclosure. 
 
Regards, 
The Tobacco Control Team 

Unit B2 – Cross-border healthcare and Tobacco Control 
Health and Food Safety DG (SANTE) - European Commission       
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 
E-mail: SANTE-B2-TOBACCO-CONTROL@ec.europa.eu 

 
 

 
To elektronsko sporočilo in vse morebitne priponke lahko vsebujejo informacije zaupne narave, namenjene izključno naslovniku. 
Če ste elektronsko sporočilo prejeli pomotoma, prosimo, da obvestite pošiljatelja, sporočilo pa takoj izbrišete ali uničite. V takšnem 
primeru je prepovedano kakršno koli razkritje, kopiranje ali pošiljanje tega elektronskega sporočila in njegove morebitne priponke 
tretjim osebam.  
 
This e-mail and its attachments are for the intended recipient only. It may contain confidential or privileged information, some or all 
of which may be legally privileged. If you received this e-mail by mistake you are kindly asked to notify the sender by replying to 
this email, and immediately delete or destroy this e-mail. You must not use, copy, print, disclose, distribute the content of this e-
mail.  


		2022-03-21T11:17:35+0100




